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Dear Interested Party: 
 
RE: Section 1915(b) and 1915(c) MI Health Link Waiver Renewal Applications 

 
This Letter is to notify MI Health Link Integrated Care Organizations and other interested 
stakeholders that the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) intends 
to submit Waiver application renewal requests for the MI Health Link program to the Centers 
for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS).  
 
The anticipated effective date for the MI Health Link waiver renewal is January 1, 2025. 
 
There is no public meeting scheduled regarding this notice. Input regarding the applications is 
highly encouraged. The Sections 1915(b)/(c) MI Health Link Waiver draft amendment 
applications can be found online under the ‘spotlight’ link at https://www.michigan.gov/mdhhs 
>> Doing Business with MDHHS >> Health Care Providers >> MI Health Link. These 
documents are drafts and will be updated as needed until they are submitted for approval no 
later than October 1, 2024. At that time the final version of the applications will be posted 
online. 
 
Any comments regarding the MI Health Link Waiver renewal covered by this notice may be 
submitted by e-mail to MSADraftPolicy@michigan.gov or can be sent to MDHHS/ Behavioral 
and Physical Health and Aging Services Administration, Program Policy Division, PO Box 
30479, Lansing MI 48909-7979. Please provide all input by September 11, 2024. 
 
All comments on this should include “MI Health Link Waiver Renewal” in the Subject Line. For 
additional information regarding non electronic access to the public comment information or to 
provide a comment through non-electronic methods, please see below: 
 
To request a paper version in order to provide public comment for the MI Health Link Waiver 
renewal, commenters can call 517-241-4100. 
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An electronic version of this document is available at www.michigan.gov/medicaidproviders 
>> Policy, Letters & Forms. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Meghan E. Groen, Director 
Behavioral and Physical Health and Aging Services Administration 
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